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From: Gillean Reinders <gilleanreinders@att.net>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:49 PM
To: Mulcahy, Carriann
Subject: Docket #458

Dear Mr.mPerrone
We are writing about the proposed cell tower on 62-64 Codfish Hill Road, Bethel, CT — Docket #458.

North Atlantic Towers’ proposed tower is of no benefit to the many people in this community as we are not in need of
better cell service. In addition the tower will bring many negatives to our much loved neighborhood.

We, like many of our neighbors, saved for years to be able to buy our home on Codfish Hill Rd. What attracted us to this
area was the woodlands, fields, abundance of wildlife and the natural beauty. A 150-170 foot tower will destroy all that

we moved here for. It will also devalue the biggest investment we own.

Cell towers emit radiation. We are concerned that cell towers are the cigarette industry of this generation, and that,
over time it will be discovered that there are, indeed long term health effects, most especially for children.

There are other locations for North Atlantic to put their cell tower which will not have such a drastic affect on our
health, our property values and our peace of mind.

We implore you to please take this in to consideration when rhaking your decision

Respectfully

Mark and Gillean Reinders




